
  

 
 

 
 

 

From: Anne McNinch 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Vaccine mandate for Nevada schools 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 11:58:55 AM 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I strongly oppose this mandate!  This is a violation of our civil rights! 

Have they considered the law suits that will come if they do mandate the vaccine?  Since this 
is an experimental vaccine, the pharma companies have no liability.  If schools mandate this, 
then they become liable for any adverse reactions to students and faculty. 

Science shows that young people have virtually no risk of death or serious injury from the 
virus.  However, the risks for the vaccine are not fully known due to the short period of time 
for testing.  More and more cases are coming forward with evidence of adverse reactions to 
the vaccine. 

If people don't feel safe attending or working at schools, there are always online 
opportunities.  Don't force everyone to take an experimental drug because of the fear of 
some. 

Thank you, 
Anne McNinch 
parent of a high school senior 


